Minutes for Meeting of June 7, 2017
Saratoga Fire Department

Attendees:

Don Steinbach, AE6PM
Ray Froes, W6ZF

Stan Chapski, WE6ST
Axel Scheftler, KIGEPH
Brent Hailpern, N2CJN
Jeff Walker, N6ADE
Bryan Knysh, KM6GPA
Brian Maguire, KB6TPS

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:30 PM by Don Steinbach, AE6PM, Treasurer.
Neither President John Glass nor Vice President Walter Spector were able to attend.

Brian Maguire joined the group, making 19 the total count of paid-up members.

The checking account balance was reported to be $5,061.52, and cash on hand was $20.

The SARA Sunday night net checkin count for May was 20, 18, 17, and 14.

Don had County DSW stickers available. The new stickers are valid through December 31, 2018.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 PM and most of the group reconvened at the Saratoga
City offices to visit the radio communications area of the “new” primary EOC located there.

SARA will operate and maintain the ham radio equipment at the primary EOC (City Offices) and the
backup EOC (Saratoga Fire Station).

Minutes submitted by:
Don Steinbach, AE6PM



